STATE OF MAINE ADMINISTRATIVE & FINANCIAL SERVICES

OFFICE OF CANNABIS POLICY KIRSTEN LC FIGUEROA
162 STATE HOUSE STATION COMMISSIONER
19 UNION STREET
FIRST FLOOR OFFICE OF CANNABIS POLICY
AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333-0162
JANET T. MILLS ERIK GUNDERSEN
GOVERNOR DIRECTOR

June 15, 2022
VIA USPS First Class Mail and Electronic Mail

Xiao Dong Zhang

RE: Notice of Termination of Registry Identification Card Relationship
Dear Mr. Zhang,

The Maine Department of Administrative & Financial Services, Office of Cannabis Policy
(Department) is responsible for the administration and oversight of the Maine Medical
Use of Marijuana Program (MMMP). Protection for authorized conduct requires
compliance with the Maine Medical Use of Marijuana Act and program rules.

Pursuant to its authority under Title 22, Chapter 558-C, the Department has revoked
your caregiver assistant Registry Identification Card CGE13710, due to administrative
action taken against caregiver, Sheng Cheng Ye, with whom you are associated. Such
revocation is effective immediately, therefore all authorized conduct between yourself
and Sheng Cheng Ye under the Maine Medical Use of Marijuana Act must immediately
cease.

This action does not impact any other caregiver assistant registrations you may hold or
your ability to participate in the MMMP.

Sincerely,

Weckadd W Fredd

Michael W. Field
Director of Compliance
Office of Cannabis Policy

CC: file
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